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NFU MOURNS LOSS OF AG REPORTER ADRIAN EWINS 
 
Saskatoon, Sask. - The National Farmers Union (NFU) mourns the loss of Adrian Ewins, an 
inspired journalist and a gentleman.  We would like to express our condolences to his family, 
friends, and to all those he worked with.  Adrian Ewins was always well respected for the integrity 
and the intelligence he brought to his profession.  
 
“It has always been a pleasure to work with Adrian. He was an exceptional reporter who was 
committed to always putting complex stories into their full context,” said NFU President Terry 
Boehm.   
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Terry Boehm  NFU President   (306) 255-2880 
Kevin Wipf  NFU Executive Director  (306) 652-9465 
 
 
 

National Office 
2717 Wentz Ave. 
Saskatoon, Sask., S7K 4B6 
Tel  (306) 652-9465 
Fax (306) 664-6226 


